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THE 2015 NATIONAL COUNCIL ON COMPENSATION INSURANCE, INC. 
WORKERS' COMPENSATION PROSPECTIVE LOSS COST FILING 

Under AS 21.39.043, the director of the division of insurance is required to hold an 
administrative hearing to discuss whether a prospective loss cost filing meets the requirements of 
AS 21.39 and whether the filing should be approved, disapproved, or modified, in whole or in 
part. 

The required hearing was held on Thursday, September 11, 2014. After the hearing, the director 
will leave the hearing record open for 10 days, during which time interested parties may submit 
additional written testimony and documentary evidence concerning the loss cost filing limited to 
matters relevant to a determination of whether the tiling's prospective loss costs meet the 
requirements of this chapter and may include a recommendation for approval, disapproval or 
modification of the prospective loss cost filing. An interested party should submit such written 
testimony and evidence to the division no later than 5:00pm, ADT, September 21, 2014. 

After the hearing and during the comment period, the director received a request to modify the 
filing by revising the assigned risk commission structure from a variable percentage based on the 
premium size of the policy to a flat 5 percent that would be applicable to all assigned risk 
policies. To assist the director in determining whether the assigned risk portion of the filing 
should be modified to include a fl at 5 percent commission, the director is seeking additional 
comment from affected producers. 

All comments or written testimony on this proposed modification should reference the 2015 
NCCI Loss Cost Filing Commission Modification, and be sent to Division of Insurance; 
Attention: Sarah McNair-Grove; fax to (907) 465-3422; or e-mail to sarah.mcnair@alaska.gov 
no later than S:OOpm, ADT September 21, 2014. 

Dated: September 17, 2014 

Director 


